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I am writing to support HB 3119 to delay Oregon’s ban on diesel vehicles. The work 

so many Oregonian’s perform on a daily basis relies on the ability to use these types 

of vehicles.  Any other type of engine isn’t strong enough; along with the ability to 

efficiently re-fuel without wasting valuable time on a job. 


